
TOWN OF HARMONY NOTICE 

OF OPEN BOOK SESSION 

 
     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Harmony will hold an open book 
session on Wednesday April 29, 2015, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Harmony Township 
residents can view the tax assessment rolls at this open book session at the Harmony 
Town Hall, 440 N US Hwy. 14, Janesville, Wisconsin. 
 
  
      Lisa Tollefson, Town of Harmony Clerk 
      Published April 16, 2015 
        


